
Mr. Mohammed Ben Sulayem 
President, Fédération Internationale de l’Automobile (FIA) 
8, Place de la Concorde 
75008 Paris, France 

 
Subject: Endorsement for Reelection as FIA President 

Dear President Ben Sulayem, 

27 May 2025 

We, the undersigned FIA member Sport clubs, MENA region, extend our sincere 
appreciation for your exemplary leadership and transformative vision as President of 
the Fédération Internationale de l’Automobile. 

Your tenure has brought vital reforms across mobility and motorsport, marked by 
enhanced transparency, governance, sustainability, and inclusivity. Your commitment 
to empowering all regions—regardless of size or geography—has notably advanced 
our role within the global FIA community. 

We are proud to stand behind a leader from our region whose integrity, innovation, 
and dedication have elevated the FIA’s global stature. In recognition of your 
accomplishments, we offer our full support and strongly encourage you to seek a 
second term as President. 

 
Yours sincerely, 
 

  
Abdulla Bin Isa AL-KHALIFA 

FIA Vice President for Sport, MENA Region 
Khalid Bin Sultan Al Abdulla AL FAISAL 

Saudi Automobile & Motorcycle Federation 

 

 
 
 

Abdulrahman AL-MANNAI 
Qatar Motor & Motorcycle Federation 

Raed Majeed AMEEN 
Iraq Automobile & Motorcycle Federation 

 

 
Antonis MICHAELIDES 

Cyprus Autombile Association 
Youssef ZAHIDI 

Federation Royale Marocaine Des Sports 
Automobiles 

 

 

Dr. Maziar NAZEMI 
Iranian Motorcycle & Automobile Federation 

 

 


